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105 Anapamu Street, Santa
Barbara

Consider recommendations regarding the restructuring and relocation of Department of Social Services staff
with respect to the Flower Valley Lease Agreement in Lompoc, Fourth District, as follows: (4/5 Vote Required)

a) Approve the relocation of the CalWORKS program and other Department of Social Services staff currently
located in leased premises at the Flower Valley Plaza at 1133 and 1145 N. H Street, Suites C1-7 and D7-9,
approximately 11,400 square feet, in Lompoc, to other Department of Social Services offices; and

b) Direct General Services to notify the Landlord of lease termination, with a six-month notice for Non-
Appropriation, pursuant to Section 10 Non-Appropriation in the Lease Agreement between the County of Santa
Barbara and Stuart Whitman Inc., executed in October 2008.
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